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 Thanks to the Miller Arts Scholars Minigrant, I was able to obtain the creative materials I 
needed to go forward with many projects I was working on. First, I was able to create chapbooks of 
some of the stories I wrote. I experimented a lot with the size of the page and how formatting 
helped tell the story. I really started thinking about how physical layout affected a story with the 
physical version in front of me, which was incredibly eye-opening. I was also able to get Scrivener, 
which has been incredibly helpful, both in the novel that I’m working on, as well as short story 
projects. The character and manuscript functions for organization make keeping track of changes 
and similarities across edits far easier than the other word processor I was using. The ability for 
several files to exist within the same overall document also make organizing chapters easier as well. 
Finally, I was able to create a centralized website that holds my resume and other assorted media 
works, which can be continued to be edited in the future. Thank you very much to the Miller Arts 
Scholars for their generosity! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


